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Minutes of Committee Meeting – Tuesday 17th December 2019 
At Jandakot Lakes Cricket Club 

 
1. Meeting Open:6pm 

 
2. Attendees:   

 
     Melanie Walker (Secretary) 
     Danielle Gray (Registrar) 
     Jason Sweetman (President) 
     Mark Williams (V. President) 
     Jamie Bradford 
  

 

 
Brad Day 

     Brian Mathews 
     Tracey Bettridge    
     Scott Clissold 

 
 

3. Apologies:                                         
Andrew Fontaine 

         Lenore Jepsen 
  
  
 

 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

4. Guests:  Nil 
 

5. Minutes of Previous Meeting:  Monday 11th November;  
Approved by:  Danielle Gray; Seconded:  Jamie Bradford 

 
6. Correspondence Inward and Outward:  

Inward and Outward:  

• District Trails applications 

• T20 finals information 

• SWMJCC meeting minutes/treasurer report 

• Emails from clubs forfeiting games on 7th December 

• Good sport accreditations 

• WACA newsletter 

• Incident on field reports 

• Master blaster incident 

• Coaching workshops 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Jandakot Lakes Junior Cricket Club 
Email: admin@jandakotlakesjcc.com.au 

Website: www.jandakotlakesjcc.com.au 
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7. Presidents Report: 
- Congratulations to Tim’s u17s and Brads u15s cricket teams for making the finals for the t20 comp. Finals 

are on 18th for the u17s at Lakelands oval and 22nd for u15s at Tompkins park. Goodluck to both teams. 
- We will be having a gathering on Sunday 22nd for both teams at the clubrooms. 
- District teams from Fremantle and Melville have both sent through their applications for trials for next 

season. They have been sent to the coaches. 
- Affiliation costs for clubs to the association have changed from $250 a team to $150 a team. 
- Last weeks heat policy. CJCC suggested no play for last weekend the 7th Dec however SWMJCC decided to 

monitor temp and start games early. They gave clubs the option to not play due to heat and some clubs 
took this option up. It was at the discression of coaches as to whether to play. 

- Some teams kept all points due to not enough players in the forfeit however our u13s team was made to 
share the points. 

- 9th March will be a coaches/team manager debrief at Melville bowling club 
- 25th Feb will be end of year association awards at east Fremantle football club. 
- As of 2nd of Feb all games will start at 8am. 
- 15th Jan each club has been given tickets for a team to go to the scorcher game. It was voted that the u12s 

blue team will get these tickets. Also 30% off will be given to anyone else that would like to purchase 
tickets to go with the team. 

- 17th Feb A child Safe workshop will be held at John Connell oval. Tracey Bettridge and Jamie Bradford will 
be attending on behalf of the club. 

- I will be stepping down at the end of the season and need to look heavily at filling my position for next 
season. We are looking for someone who would like to fulfil the role for a 3-year term. Maybe need 
someone from the younger age groups so they can grow with the club. 

- No January meeting. 
- There have been 2 incidents within our junior teams. One ended in one of our coaches being suspended 

for 6 weeks with a 6-week suspended sentence. 
- Hope everyone has a great Christmas and new year and enjoys the break. 

  
8. Vice President's Report:           

- Have been visiting a few games around the ground and good to see a lot of teams giving the app a go. 
Everyone seems to be working it well. 

 
 
9. Treasurer’s Report:    
- A. Balance as at 07.10.19-  $23768.63 
- B. Received         - No report                               

 
- C. Accounts Paid- No report    

 
Bank balance bought forward 11.11.19  $27753.26 
 
 

                                            
 
 
 
 

10. Registrar’s Report:  
-  Extra blaster has joined the group. 
- $125 in store credit is still available to the club from the blasters program. We maybe need to purchase more 

balls and give to blasters at end of the season. 
- Good sports- We are 3 levels into our good sport accreditations. Will put all the information into the drop box 

and will keep working to gain more levels. 
- Need to look into someone updating and maintaining our website. 
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11. Team Manager Coordinator 

- Need to get code of conducts back from u17s and u11s white. 
- Have purchased ice packs and tape for fingers. 
- Windup- Will be at Baldivis water park. Will probably have 2 sessions. 1 for u10s to U12s and the other for 

U13s and u14s. Looking into having windups on 28th March. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

12. Junior/Master Blasters 
- Had an incident where a child was hit with a bat accidently. Was handled well by the coordinators and the 

parents were happy with the way the club handled the situation. 
 
 
 
 
 

13. Trophies/Photos:  
- 3rd of February will be team photos. 
- Will send out email to coaches closer to the date. 
-  

14. Fundraising:  
-Look into organising another sausage sizzle at Bibra lake Bunnings later in the year. 

- Have opened the Toyota raffle. All ticket sales go directly to the club. 

 

15. Windups:  No report 
 

16. Uniforms: No report 
 

17. Equipment Report: 
- Need to purchase helmets for next season. Need to look into what helmets we have that are already 

correct standard and see how many we need to purchase. 
 

 
 
 
Upcoming events- 

- Next meeting 10th Feb 2020 
- 2nd Feb Team photos 

                                                                                                                                                                         
  

 
 

18. General Business:     
-  U13s teams will all be given achievement awards as well as participation awards to come into alignment 

with the association. 
- Association would like us to look into getting more of our buys to umpire next season. 
-  

19. Next meeting:  
o 10th Feb 2020 

 
 

20. Meeting close:  7.08pm 


